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GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE 

SHOW  Both the Flint River Knife 
Club and the Chattahoochee Cutlery 
Club had a good time sponsoring the 
show and working there, too. The 
winner of the benefit knife was Leo 
Muessle of Lilburn, GA.  The 
following were given an award 
certificate from the GSKS: Charlie 
Matthews for the Best Custom Fixed 
Blade Knife, Garrett White for the 
Best Custom Folding Blade Knife, 
Charlie Noyes for the Best Knife 
Collection, Dale Boster for the Best 
Embellished Knife, and Larry 
Pridgen for his table display. 
Congratulations to all the winners! 
 
TIME FOR CLUB DUES Annual 
club dues are required by the 
November meeting. The cost is $25 
and $10 for a spouse or child. The 
dues must be paid in order to 
participate in the low numbers 
drawing for the club knife. You can 
pay your dues at the meeting or send 
a check to Marsha Brewer, FRKC 
Treasurer, 2940 Medina Drive, 
Jonesboro, GA, 30236.   
 
 “ART THAT YOU CARRY”  is 
how one of Kathleen Tomey’s 
customers described her knives. 
Kathleen was the guest speaker for 
the October meeting. She began 
making knives 8 years ago, but 
remembers always having an interest 
in knives because she grew up with 
several brothers. Kathleen says, “A 
knife can be pretty and functional.” 
She gave a demonstration how to 
make Japanese Wrapped Handles. 

We all got a try at wrapping pieces of 
handle-shaped wood. Kathleen gave a 
fun and interesting presentation. 
 
MARLINSPIKE KNIFE  will be 
the topic presented by the club vice 
president, Jack Jackson, at the 
meeting in November.  Being that Jack 
is a retired teacher, we know that we 
will learn something from his 
presentation! 
 
GOOD NEWS!   We now have a 
trailer to hold the equipment for our 
club outings!  It is 5 x 8 feet, single 
axle and enclosed. Thank you for 
finding this good deal, David! 
 

NEXT MEETING   Tuesday, 
November 7, 7pm, at the First Baptist 
Church of Jonesboro.  This is an 

IMPORTANT meeting, as we will 
be electing the club officers for next 
year.  
 



CHRISTMAS DINNER  In lieu 
of the December meeting, the club 
will hold its annual Christmas dinner 
at the 57th Fighter Group, 3829 
Clairmont Road, Chamblee, GA, next 
to the Peachtree Dekalb Airport. 
Directions will be in the December 
newsletter.  
 
Dinner starts at 7pm and the club 
will pay for members only, including 
taxes and gratuity. The price for non-
members will be $25 per person at 
the door. The club does not pay for 
alcoholic drinks, but they are 
available at the bar on a cash/drink 
basis only. 
 
The menu choices are: Vegetarian 
Pasta, Aviation Salmon, Chicken 
Scaloppini or Bourbon BBQ Spare 
Ribs. We need to know how many 
are coming by November 27. 
Please call Craig Schneeberger at 
770-395-9488 (h) or 678-642-
6977 (c) before this date and let him 
know how many people are in your 
party. 
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